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NOTICE OF PUBLIC BID OPENING 

 

 

This document serves as notice of the public bid opening for Buncombe County’s solicitation for the 

construction of solar projects on public facilities.  

 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, this event will not be held in person, but will be held virtually via a 

Microsoft Teams Live meeting that will be open to the general public.  

 

The virtual bid opening will take place at 2:30 PM EST on June 19, 2020.     

 

Click here for the link to attend the virtual public bid opening.  
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OGE2YTgxYjUtZjY2MC00YzllLWJmNzEtMDUwNjQ3ODZhNGNj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223b4e2bc3-b685-4ab6-8399-fea47d95860d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%220bac75c8-ea07-446c-b938-3426782a8b48%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d

